
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PROVIDER BULLETIN  No. 11-69 
October 12, 2011 

TO:  Medicaid Mental Health Substance Abuse Providers 

FROM:  Vivianne M. Chaumont, Director  
  Division of Medicaid and Long-Term Care 

BY:          Margaret VanDyke, R.N. 
Psychiatric Nurse Consultant 
Medicaid Mental Health/Substance Abuse Unit 

RE:   Medicaid Copayments for Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services 

This Provider Bulletin is to clarify the Medicaid co-payment implementation for Mental 
Health/Substance Abuse Services.  Effective for dates of service October 24, 2011, 
Medicaid and Long-Term Care will implement copayments for certain Medicaid mental 
health and substance abuse services.  The procedure codes for which copayment 
applies are as follows, to include modifiers when applicable: 

90801 
90804 
90805 
90806 
90807 
90808 

90846 
90847 
90853 
90806HF 
90847HF 

99213 
99214 
99215 
99241 
99243 
99244  
 
 

 
 

For questions regarding provider copayments for Mental Health and Substance Abuse 
Services or for questions regarding this Provider Bulletin, please contact Margaret Van 
Dyke at 402-471-1608 or at margaret.vandyke@nebraska.gov.  
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